John Joseph,
5462, Benson,
Cochise County,
Arizona-85602,
USA
June 02, 2011
Dear Mr. Joseph,
We thank you for showing your interest in our products that you have bought last Saturday. We hope that you have liked our products and it has been proved right thing to satisfy your needs to the greatest.
In the era where large number of substitutes available we know that it has hard for every consumer to pick the right product. But when you have decided to choose our product, we would like to assure that the quality and satisfaction that you will derive from the product you might get from any other one.
Thank you once again for making a move towards the establishment of a long lasting relation and we would also like serve customer like you by producing more satisfying products.
Thanking YOU,
Yours Truly,
Michael Richard,
Sales Executive,
ABC Products Inc.
Arizona-85604
USA

